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Financial	assistance	available	for	schools	
and	groups	to	experience	The	Discovery	

–	Donor-funded	financial	assistance	available	for	rural	schools	and	groups	
to	support	participation	in	The	Discovery’s	programs	–	

(Reno,	NV)	–	Thanks	to	the	generous	support	of	donors	to	the	Terry	Lee	Wells	Nevada	Discovery	
Museum	(The	Discovery),	the	museum	has	financial	assistance	available	to	cover	the	cost	of	
participation	in	the	museum’s	programs	for	schools	and	groups	from	Nevada’s	rural	communities.	
	
Financial	assistance	is	available	for	participation	in	a	number	of	The	Discovery’s	programs:	
	

Museum	Overnights	
The	Discovery’s	overnight	program	is	the	perfect	getaway	for	schools,	scout	troops,	youth	
groups	and	families.	When	the	museum	closes	for	the	night,	the	adventure	begins!	This	
program	gives	visitors	an	opportunity	to	participate	in	themed	science	activities	focused	on	
science,	technology,	engineering,	art,	and	math	(STEAM)	concepts,	and	bunk	down	for	the	
night	in	one	of	our	ten	interactive	galleries.	
	
Field	Trips/Group	Visits	
The	Discovery’s	field	trip/group	visit	program	provides	the	opportunity	to	explore	the	
entire	museum	and	includes	an	educator-led	Discovery	Lab	activity.	Discovery	Labs	are	
standards-aligned	and	connect	classroom	learning	with	
	

Financial	assistance	can	also	cover	the	cost	of	transportation	to	and	from	The	Discovery.	
	
The	Discovery’s	financial	assistance	program	supports	the	educational	needs	of	children,	families,	
schools	and	groups	that	cannot	afford	the	full	cost	of	the	museum’s	admission,	camps,	
memberships,	field	trips,	and	other	programs.	Partial	to	full	financial	assistance	is	available	based	
on	eligibility.	An	application	for	assistance	with	a	$25	fee	is	required	(the	$25	fee	will	be	applied	to	
the	total	cost	of	the	programming	activity,	if	approved,	or	returned	if	the	request	is	denied).		
	
For	more	information	about	The	Discovery’s	financial	assistance	program,	please	visit	
www.nvdm.org/learn/financial-assistance/.	
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The	Discovery	creates	interest	and	engagement	in	science	for	all.	Through	unique,	hands-on	programs	and	exhibits,	The	
Discovery	creates	learning	experiences	that	range	from	simple	curiosity	to	deep	understanding,	empowering	a	community	of	
critical	thinkers.	The	Discovery	is	a	locally	founded	nonprofit	501(c)3	organization.	To	learn	more	about	The	Discovery	and	
how	you	can	help	support	the	museum’s	mission,	visit	www.nvdm.org.	
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